
A Big End to a Big Year 
A few reminders as we move into the last few weeks of the year. Next week sees the Celebration 
of Learning where every child receives a certificate of achievement. The junior and senior band 
will be performing as will the dance groups and the choirs. Year 6 will be enjoying their 

Orientation day at FGHS as well. 
 

The following week we enjoy the Year 6 farewell on Monday evening at Easts Golf Club and 
Presentation Day ON Tuesday. Carols then rolls around on Thursday afternoon. With all 

students involved, it is a terrific night of carols, friendship and family. 
On Friday we farewell our departing defence students with Monday being the final Diamond 

Lizzy Reward Day. Yes, a special guest will be arriving for the Diamond Lizzie kids on that 
afternoon. 
Tuesday is party day where school uniform can be left at home. 

Wednesday is then the last day of the year with the traditional clap out for all departing students 
and staff. 

All in all a fitting end to a fantastic Thornton Year. 

We really do have a 

Quality school in a Unique Environment 

Dates from the Planner 
Monday 30 November  

Library Monitor Xmas party   

Prefect Speeches 12:00pm  

Tuesday 1 December  

Canteen Meeting  

Thursday 3 December 
ESt1, St1, St2 Celebration of Learning 

FGHS Orientation Day  

Friday 4 December 
St 3 Celebration of Learning 

Monday 7 December 

Year 6 farewell 

Tuesday 8 December 
Presentation Day 

Thursday 10 December 

Carols  

Friday 11 December 

DSTA Farewell BBQ 

Monday 14 December  
Diamond Lizzy Day 

Tuesday 15 December 

Party Day 

Wednesday 16 December 
Last day term 4 

Clap out of students leaving… 

Photo of the Week 
 

Ready for the Newcastle Herald Newspaper Competition 
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Premiers Reading Challenge Success 
Did you know that we had 286 students complete the challenge? 

Well done everyone with a special congratulations to Noah B who was awarded a gold medal for his 
efforts over the previous years. 

 

ASR Survey 
Thanks to the 100 plus parents who responded to the Annual School Report telephone survey on 
Monday and Tuesday. The results will be published shortly. 

Congratulations to Sarah and Geoff Rees who won the Hello World Package to see Hugh Jackman in 
Sydney next week. What a lucky couple! 

 

Aboriginal Cultural Day 
What a terrific day we had on Thursday. From listening to Phil’s explanation about the smoking 
ceremony to the engaging activities in the classroom to the fantastic performance of Fred Reid, all 

students gained insights into traditional and contemporary Aboriginal culture. 
Thanks to all involved.   

 

       
 

    
 

School Uniform Design Feedback 
The final consultation process has been completed. From the two styles of shirts displayed in the foyer, 

the feedback showed an overwhelming preference for Shirt One. 
Lowes will now be contacted and the new shirts ordered. 

The existing shirts will be price reduced as well. 
The new uniform should be in mid-way through next year. 
From then a two year phase in process will begin. 

Thanks to the working party and to the many parents who made their views known. 



What a Great Display 
More Candidate’s posters. 

Good luck! 
 

                       
 

Prefect Speeches 
Parents of prefect candidates are advised that the speeches will be given on Monday November 30 at 

12:00pm in the hall. 
 

Pics From around the School 
 

        
 

       
 

Library News 
Just a reminder that borrowing from the library has finished for the year and for students to return all 

library books as soon as possible. 



Reminders… 

Celebration of Learning 
Thursday December 3 
Early Stage One   9:30 am 
Stage One   10:30 am 

Stage Two    12:00pm 
 

Friday December 4  
Stage Three 9:30  
 

At the Celebration of Learning, every student receives a certificate of completion. A number of musical 
items are in the program as well. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone there. 
 

Presentation Day 
Tuesday December 8 
Stage Two and Three               9:30am – 11:00am 
Early Stage One and Stage One   11:40am – 12:30pm 

 

P & C News 
Clothing Pool 

Our clothing pool is located in the SPR and open Wednesday afternoons from 2.45pm till 3.15pm and 

Friday mornings from 8.45am till 9.15am. 
They are seeking donations of white logo school shirts please. 

 
Sale 

There will be a $2 sale on jumpers and jackets next Wednesday and Friday ONLY. 

 
Christmas Raffle 

We are after donations for our school Christmas Raffle. If anyone wishes to donate could they please 

bring their donations to the SPR on clothing pool days so it doesn’t get mixed up with the school 
Christmas appeal. 

 
We Need Your Help 

Unfortunately some of our Committee has had to step down and will be unable to continue for another 

two year term. Our AGM is in March 2016 where all positions will be made vacant. Although there 
will be four of us staying on for another two year term we will have some positions to fill. 

The positions that are and will be vacant are: 
 Canteen Treasurer and Vice Secretary – vacant now and next 2 years 
 Vice Treasurer – next 2 years 

 Vice President – next 2 years 
 

You do not need experience in any of these positions as there will be training and assistance provided. 
 

We hope that you have a great week and thank you for your ongoing support. 
Gill, Alissa, Allyson, Penny, Kristie-Lee, Sarah, Stacey and Korine 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 ‘Munch & Eat’ News 
The roster for next week is as follows: 

Monday 30.11 – Renae 
Tuesday   1.12 – Tanya, Canteen meeting 

Wednesday   2.12 – Mel 
Thursday   3.12 – Kerrie 

Friday    4.12 – Elaine, Bruce, Jill 
 
Thanks to all our helpers over the past week. 

Cheryl and Paula 
 

 

 
 



Class Report – 1K 
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